
 [External Email]

 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Phan, Johnny
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Downtown West: Title 20 Follow-up
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 12:16:48 PM

 
 

From: Gray, Matthew S. (Perkins Coie) <MGray@perkinscoie.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:52 PM
To: Phan, Johnny <Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Sallie Lim <sallie@google.com>
Subject: Downtown West: Title 20 Follow-up
 
 

 

Good afternoon, Johnny:  Would you have some time over the next few days for you, me, and Sallie
(cc’d here) to discuss Title 20?  Sallie and I are both available at the following times.  Any chance one
of them would work for you?
 
Wednesday 2/3: 12:20-1:30pm
Thursday 2/4:  2-3pm
Friday 2/5: 10:30-11:30am
 
Thank you, Johnny.
 
--Matt
 
Matthew Gray
| Perkins Coie LLP
PARTNER
505 Howard Street Suite 1000
San Francisco, CA 94105
D. +1.415.344.7082
F. +1.415.344.7282
E.
MGray@perkinscoie.com
 
 

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please advise the
sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the contents.
Thank you.
 

 

mailto:Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov
mailto:downtownwest@esassoc.com
mailto:%20MGray@perkinscoie.com

